DIOCESE OF GRAFTON

FACULTY

WHEREAS WE did lately receive a Petition from the

WHEREAS

Reverend Brian Murray Osborne, Rector

of the Parish of Mullumbimby and the
Churchwardens of St. Thomas' Church at
Brunswick Heads, praying that we would
by virtue of our Episcopal Authority
grant a Faculty for the article mentioned
below to be placed in St. Thomas' Church
at Brunswick Heads

A REREDOS OF POLISHED TIMBER AND WOOD
CARVINGS TO B ATTACHED TO THE WALL
BEHIND THE ALTER.

The carvings depict The Nativity, The
Last Supper and The iscension.

The Reredos is a memorial to John James
Keys, first Rector's Warden at St.
Thomas', Brunswick Heads.

this article appears to be fitting and
seemly to be placed in the House of God.

NOW THEREFORE, WE, DONALD NORMAN by Divine Providence

BISHOP OF GRAFTON do grant this our
Faculty and give consent to the above-

mentioned proposal.

GIVEN UNDER our hand and
seal this fourth day of
October in the year of
our Lord one thousand
nine hundred and eighty

three.

Registered at Grafton J
Diocesan Offices on

the day and year

mentioned above, by me.

Diocesan Registrar.




